
From: Sally Wright 
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 12:35 PM 
Subject: Complaint about ongoing communications problems with SCER 
 
Dear SCER, 
 
The SCER is doing a community tour of hearings this summer and you have done such a pathetic 
job at educating Yukon people about Electoral Reform, I expect SCER Chair Kate White’s 
apology for the lack of advertising at the beginning of the May 30 SCER Public Hearing, will not 
be followed up with action. It is apparent that once again Politicians and their Party Overlords 
are forcing electoral reform to fail by making it “too hard”. 
I find it shocking at times how closely the SCER process has been to Trudeau’s 2017 Electoral 
Reform Pullout. The Archer report made the whole process look very hard. The Yukon Bureau 
of Statistics Survey was so hard and frustrating to do, that I am amazed that over 6,000 people 
managed to complete it! Many people quit and tried to comment on the survey but none of that 
was reported about in the Yukon Electoral Reform Survey Report. 
Then there is the “How Should Yukon Vote” Purple Blob ads with carved up maps and stick 
people that is very hard to understand. None of your press releases have gone beyond the SCER 
website and your Legislative Clerk Administrator is obviously overwhelmed and regularly off on 
leave and the SCER website you have to dig and dig to find out what is going on. According to 
the SCER website SCER has received no public submissions since May 9th? Where are all the 
submissions sent to SCER asking for a Yukon Citizens’ Assembly through the Fair Vote Yukon 
website? How are you accounting for this to the Yukon Citizens?  
I am writing this submission as an individual. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sally Wright 
Whitehorse 
 


